
From: MAIL, FPC
Cc: Moore, Elizabeth
Subject: FW: Policy Regarding Police Recordings
Date: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 12:30:04 PM

 
 
From: Cameron Matthias <cameronwilliamson96@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 11:47 AM
To: MAIL, FPC <FPC@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Policy Regarding Police Recordings
 
Good Morning Member of the FPC,
I am emailing you as a concerned citizen in the city of Milwaukee. I am interested to know if
the FPC is aware of the attached policy and if they have the power to change it? If so, I ask
that a motion be made for this policy to be an agenda item for the next meeting and for us
to possibly discuss ways that this can be changed. This policy protects the police before it
protects citizens and we have a right to have this information available for public record.
The citizens of this city deserve to know what happened in officer-involved shootings and
other critical incidents involving police. I believe changing this policy will improve
community relations by adding an extra layer of transparency.
Thank you for your time,
Cameron Williamson
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